
Summer Training  
The Southern Regional Education Board (SREB) will provide Ready for High School 
Math training from 8:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m on June 4-6 in Tulsa. This training is 
for teachers from schools who will be implementing Ready for High School Math in 
the 2018-19 school year. Curriculum specialists and school administrators are 
welcome to attend, space permitting. Lunch will be provided. Please use the 
registration link below to register for the training.  

Location 
Wilson Teaching and Learning Academy  2710 E 11th Street,Tulsa, OK  

Registration  
Please visit http://bit.ly/OK-RHSM-18     to register for the training.  
  
Ready for High School Math  
Ready for High School Math is a free course designed for 8th and 9th graders who 
are in need of extra support to get them ready for Algebra 1. The free, full-year 
course emphasizes understanding of mathematics concepts rather than memorizing 
procedures. By engaging students in real-world applications, Ready for High 
School Math develops critical-thinking skills that students will use in high school. 
Join this pilot year to engage in this exciting course work that is sure to get you 
and your students excited about mathematics. For more information about Ready 
for High School Math, visit http://sreb.org/ready-high-school-math    . 

Questions  
If you have any questions, send an email to Ready@SREB.org    .  
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